
   

        
          

      
    

         
    

  
    

   

  
    

  

     
   

Vallejo Board of Education 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Vallejo City Unified School District Board of Education 
hereby gives notice that a public hearing will be held as 
follows: 

TOPIC OF HEARING: Special Education Annual Service 
and Budget Plans for 2022-23. 

Copies of the Annual Budget and Service Plans may be 

inspected on June 1, 2022 

Location: 
Special Education Department 
665 Walnut Ave Vallejo, CA 94592 

Hearing Date: June 15, 2022 Time: 6:00 p.m. 

Location: 
Special Education Department 
665 Walnut Ave Vallejo, CA 94592 

For information contact: 

Rachel Chang, Director of Special Education/SELPA 

Director 707-556-8921 x 50158 


